
Headteacher’s Message 

I hope you had a good half term break. We were certainly blessed with the 

weather!  

Whilst the sun is shining, please do ensure that sun cream is applied before 

school—we do recommend the long lasting creams.  Sunhats can also be 

brought into school to be worn during break times/outdoor PE sessions.  

The PTFA summer fair is approaching very quickly. The PTFA are looking for 

people to help set up on the day, man stalls and help tidy up at the end of the 

event. If you can help, it would be greatly appreciated.  Please email 

ptfa@coplane.lancs.sch.uk if you can help out. 

Best wishes,      

Mr Ian P. Ashmore        

Cop Lane C.E. Primary School 
A welcoming Christian community, committed to one    

another, giving our very best at all times. 

‘I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me.’ Philippians 4:13 

Our Christian Value is: thankfulness 

Dates for your Diary 

 

 

 

 

12.06.23—Y1 Phonics 

Screening check week and 

Y4 Multiplication check.  

16.06.23—non-uniform 

day In exchange for 

bottles/ chocolate for the 

summer fair  

17.06.23—Cop Lane      

artwork displayed at    

Preston Mela Festival on 

Moor Park 

23.06.23—Reserve sports 

day 

07.07.23—Summer Fair  
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PTFA News 

The summer fair planning is well under way. Please see the page about volunteers. 

There is a non-uniform day on the 16th June in exchange for a bottle or chocolate for 

the summer fair tombola. . 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in our Picture News, we looked at the news that ahead of World Environment Day on 

the 5th June, a new report from the United Nations Environment Programme (UNEP) has an-

nounced that countries could cut plastic pollution by 80% in fewer than 20 years. The last few 

decades have seen plastic production levels increase dramatically, especially single-use plastic 

and waster management systems are struggling to cope. The report offers a plan of action for 

governments and businesses to significantly cut levels of plastic pollution. The children             

considered the question: ‘Is it better to reuse or recycle?’ Our ‘Picture News at Home’ can be 

found on the last page of this newsletter. 

 

Reflection Time 

‘Rejoice always, pray continually, give thanks in all circumstances; for this is God’s will for you in 
Christ Jesus.’ 

                                                                                                                    Thessalonians 5:16-18 

This week in our worship,  we started to think about our Christian value of thankfulness. We   
discussed being thankful for what we have and not ‘grumbling’ about things. We talked about Mr 
Grumble (Mr Men character) and how he goes through life moaning. We then talked about some 
of the grumbles we may do at home like having to get up early for school. Mr Ashmore            
challenged everyone to say positive things and be thankful for what we have for the rest of the 
week and even the half term and beyond! 

 

 



 

 

Warmer Weather and After School Sports Clubs 

If your child does extra-curricular sports clubs after school, please send an additional 

drink into school from home for them to take outside. The school water bottles are          

emptied and washed after school ready for the next day.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School opens at 8:45am 

We are seeing a number of children late each morning. Just a quick reminder that the 

school gates open at 8:45am and close at 8:55am. Children can be dropped off at any time 

between these times. Thank you for your continued support.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Summer Term ‘Ministry of the Word’ Services 

Our summer term ‘Ministry of the Word’ service dates are listed below. Each 

services begins at 9:30am at St Mary’s Church, Penwortham. Parents are more 

than welcome to join us.   

Tuesday 13th June —Year 5 

Tuesday 20th June—Y3 

Tuesday 4th July— Y4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

A big thank you to Sainsbury’s in Penwortham, who 

have already donated £30 of chocolate for the         

tombola. We are very grateful! 

 

 

 

 

 





 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




